
 

 

The HOBART/FLORIDA ALL CLASS REUNION (or Hobart Residents who are in Florida in February) will be 

returning to the Huntington Hills Country Club, 2626 Duff Road, Lakeland, FL, Saturday, February 9th, 2019. 

We are looking forward to seeing all of our permanent Florida residents, along with our Snowbird Friends. 

Huntington Hills offers a central location, excellent service, food, and accommodations. We will again have a 

cash bar at 11:30 AM with a hot buffet luncheon at 12:30 with plenty of opportunity for visiting with 

classmates and friends. The cost will be $32 per person with tax and gratuity included. 

We have to raise the cost of tickets from $25 to $32 this year because of food cost increases. We will have 

entertainment this year, again. Ric Mitchell, who is a DJ, will lead us all in DJ Bingo. He plays songs from all of 

our early & late years; and those songs are on your Bingo sheets. He pays out cash to the winners! 

I have had several past Brickies and Hobart residents contact me to tell me they would be attending. I look 

forward to seeing you all on February 9th, 2019. 

Sincerely, 

John Mattix                                                                                                                                                        

hoosier_1968@hotmail.com                                                                                                                          215-514-1582 

Please fill out the form below and return to John Mattix, 1678 Govan Place, The Villages, FL  32162. Phone - 

215-514-1582. The deadline is February 1, 2019. 

 

 

NAME:  __________________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS:  ________________________________________________________________ 

Telephone # ____________________ E-mail  Address  _____________________________ 

Attend:  Yes__________   How Many:  _________   Name of Guest:  __________________ 

Check enclosed:  ($32.00 per person)  Class Year, if attended/graduated from HHS  

______Check payable to John Mattix  
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